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Revised PCRF-L ( Revised 4/1/2019) 
 
The United States Congress created the SBIR and STTR programs to strengthen the role of 
innovative small business concerns in Federally-funded research and development.   
 
Twelve federal agencies participate in the funding of SBIR and STTR awards at this time.  UM has 
participated in many of these opportunities and anticipates we will continue to be part of these 
initiatives.   
 
To aid in the tracking of our SBIR and STTR involvement, as of April 1, 2019, the UM Proposal 
Contract Routing Form (PCRF-L) has been updated to include an additional question of “Is this 
project an SBIR or STTR?”  Please select “Not Applicable, SBIR or STTR” as appropriate. 
 
To ensure you obtain the most recent version of the PCRF-L, visit the Office of Research 
Administration website and download the form. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you have any questions, please email us at ora-si@miami.edu. 

 
For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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